BOXING.

Mr. Kapor who brought a team of boxers tq Pahn
Island recently writeg:—

"On behalf of the Babinda Boxing Club I Wigh 4o
convey our appreciation and sgincere thanks for g
most cnjoyable and excellent tournament.,

The tournament proved the mogt succegsful Whigh
Wwe have ever had the pleasure of attending. Thig wag |
algo cxpressed by the other Clubg, 3 ]

The boys had a wonderful time and we had to
almost drag them off the Iglang,

We would like to express our bersonal thankg g
the Social and Welfare Association and Mr.L. Barnets,

If it is agreeable to you we would only be t00
happy to participate in futurec tournaments.

t has been unanimously decided by Townsvillg,
Mareeba, Mirriwinni and our own Club that any future
arrangements’ to be left in my hands.

Thanking you for your hospitality,"

Palm Islanders cnjoyed the vigit of the boxerg
from Babinda arca and look forward to their next visit,

PICTURES.

The programmes for screening next week are ag
ollows:-

TUESDAY




